
Agenda Item No. 5 
 
Personnel Committee – 8th February 2023 
 
Change to the Membership of Employment Appeals Sub-Committee 
B 
 
 
1.0 Report Detail 

 
1.1  At its meeting on 13th June 2022, the Personnel Committee appointed 

Members to the Employment Appeals Sub-Committees, as set out in Appendix 
3.  

 
1.2 On 9th January 2023, the Leader advised Democratic Services of a change to 

the Membership on Employment Appeals Sub-Committee B.  The Leader 
advised that the current Chair of the Sub-Committee B, Councillor S Elson, 
was to be replaced by Councillor J Whitehouse in the role as Chair. 

 
1.3 In view of the fact that Personnel Committee holds responsibility for approving 

the Employment Appeals Sub-Committees memberships, Personnel 
Committee is now requested to approve this change to the Membership on 
Sub-Committee B.  
 

2.0 Recommendations 

 
2.1  That approval be granted for Councillor J Whitehouse to replace Councillor S 

Elson as Chair on Employment Appeals Sub-Committee B with immediate 
effect and for the remainder of the 2022/23 Municipal Year. 

 
 
Background papers – Report to Personnel Committee – 13th June 2022. 
 
Signed: 

 

Anthony Cox, Director of Governance. 

Contact: 
Fred Hancock 
Senior Democratic Services Officer 
 01922 650869 
 fred.hancock@walsall.gov.uk 
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